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October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Reading Workshop 
 
At Little Hill, we are passionate about ALL children becoming a fluent reader so that they 
can access the world around them.  By working in partnership (school and home), your 
child/ren will make better reading progress.   
 
With this is mind, we are pleased to inform you that we are holding a Reading workshop 
for parents, carers or family members who read with your child/ren. 
 
The workshop will be held from 2.00 – 3.00 p.m. as follows: 
 
Monday 23rd October - EYFS 
 
This session will give you an insight into how we teach reading at school, for all abilities, 
and what you can do to support your child/ren at home. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs F Gavagan 
Assistant Headteacher 
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